
PREFACE

Working Papers, the resuit of work in progress or the summary of a conference,
are often intended for later publication by the Institute or another publisher, and
are regarded by the Institute to be of iminediate value for distribution in limited

numbers -- mostly to specialists in the field.

The opinions contained in the papers are those of the participants and do not
reflect the views of. the Institute and its Board of Directors.

The Canadian Institute for International Peace and Security and the Institute

of International Relations, Prague, co-hosted a conference in Prague 4 and 5 December
1991. This publication is a report of the conference by Michael Bryans, Senior Editor

at CLIPS, and editor of Peace&Security, the Institute's quarterly magazine.


